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MEMORANDUM FOR: Robert M. Bernero, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards

,

i
Thomas E. Murley, Director

{/ D Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation '

/RichardL.Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs ~ ht!s (,'w-

s,

Patricia G. Norry, Director _
Office of Administration g

k.

A ames Lieberman, Director '
Office of Enforcement

M| " / artin G. Malsch, Deputy General Counsel
,

for Licensing and Regulations
Office of the General Counsel

/ Gerald F. Cranford, Director/Y M 3 Office of Information Resources Management
|

FROM: Edward L. Jordan, Director
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data

SUBJECT: 0FFICE CONCURRENCE: REGARDING THE NRC OPERATIONS CENTER
COMMERCIAL TELEPHONE NUMBER CHANGE (10 CFR PARTS 20, 21, 30,
35,40,50,70,72,AND73)

Please review and concur on the enclosed final rulemaking package which would
anend 10 CFR Parts 20, 21, 30, 35, 40, 50, 70, 72, and 73 to change the NRC
Operations Center commercial telephone number from (301) 951-0550 to (to be
determined) and facsimile number from (301) 492-8187 to (to be determined).The following is a summary of the request:

1. Title: " Operations Center Telephone and Facsimile Number Change"

2. AE00 Task leader: Jean A. Trefethen (492-8985)
3. Reouested Action: Provide comments and/or concurrence for your office.

4. Reouested Comoletion Date: December 1,1993

5. Backoround: The NRC Operations Center is scheduled to move to Two White
Flint North in June 1994. This move will result in a new NRC Operations
Center telephone and facsimile number. Consequently, the telephone and
facsimile numbers published in the Code of Federal Regulations will no
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Regulations will no longer be valid. The NRC licensees will revise
their procedures and any other affected documentation to show the proper
telephone and facsimile numbers for the NRC Operations Cerder.

6. No additional resources are anticipated to implement the rule. A copy
of this concurrence package has been forwarded to the Office of the
Controller for coordination of resource issues per the ED0 memorandum of
June 14, 1991.

OriginalSignedby:
E. L Jordan

Edward L. Jordan, Director
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data
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Regulations will no longer be valid. The NRC licensees will revise
their procedures and any other affected documentation.to show the proper
telephone and facsimile numbers for the-NRC Operations Center.

-

6. No additional resources are anticipated to implement the rule. A copy
of this concurrence package has been forwarded to the Office of the
Controller for coordination of resource issues per the ED0 memorandum of
June 14, 1991.
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longer be valid. The NRC licensees must revise their procedures and any
other affected documentation to show the proper telephone and facsimile
numbers for the NRC Operations Center.

6. No additional resources are anticipated to implement the rule. A copy
of this concurrence package has been forwarded to the Office of the
Controller for coordination of resource issues per the ED0 memorandum of
June 14, 1991.

Edward L. Jordan, Director
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data
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